
Invitation for Bid

Fremont County School District #24, Shoshoni, Wyoming, is accepting bids on a 
Chevrolet Tahoe RST. With the current state of new vehicle acquisition the school 
realizes that these units must be ordered. 

Bid Form may be obtained by contacting Kay Watson at (307) 876-2583, via the email 
below, or picked up at 404 Wrangler Way, Shoshoni Wyoming 82649 during regular office 
hours.  Form is also available on the school district website: shoshonischools.org – 
Department–Business Services.
 
Bid Forms must be in writing and marked “Chevrolet Tahoe” and returned no later than 
1:00 p.m. on September 14, 2023. Proposals may be delivered to the District 
Administration office prior to the deadline or emailed to: kwatson@fremont24.com on 
September 14, 2023.
 
Selection will be made at the next regular meeting of the Fremont County School District 
#24 Board of Trustees on September 18, 2023.

Fremont County School District #24 Board of Trustees reserves the right to refuse any 
and all bids, and to accept the bid which, in its judgment, will best serve the needs of the 
school district.

Publish: August 30, 2023



Invitation for Bid

Fremont County School District #24, Shoshoni, Wyoming, is accepting bids on a 
Chevrolet Suburban Z71. With the current state of new vehicle acquisition the school 
realizes that these units must be ordered. 

Bid Form may be obtained by contacting Kay Watson at (307) 876-2583, via the email 
below, or picked up at 404 Wrangler Way, Shoshoni Wyoming 82649 during regular office 
hours.  Form is also available on the school district website: shoshonischools.org – 
Department–Business Services.
 
Bid Forms must be in writing and marked “Chevy Suburban” and returned no later than 
1:00 p.m. on September 14, 2023. Proposals may be delivered to the District 
Administration office prior to the deadline or emailed to: kwatson@fremont24.com on 
September 14, 2023.
 
Selection will be made at the next regular meeting of the Fremont County School District 
#24 Board of Trustees on September 18, 2023.

Fremont County School District #24 Board of Trustees reserves the right to refuse any 
and all bids, and to accept the bid which, in its judgment, will best serve the needs of the 
school district.

 

Publish: August 30, 2023


